
 

 

 
 
 

April 28, 2022 
 
 
Clerk of the City of Spruce Grove 
City of Spruce Grove 
315 Jespersen Avenue 
Spruce Grove AB T7X 3E8   Via Email: info@sprucegrove.org 
 
RE: EMTSC Financial Statements For The Year Ended December 31, 2021  
     
In compliance with the Municipal Government Act, RSA 2000, Chapter M-26,          
s 602.36 and s 602.37, attached please find the Edmonton Metropolitan Transit 
Services Commission Financial Statements For The Year Ended                    
December 31, 2021. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me directly at 
780.699.0757, or Lori Shea-Smith, Director of Financial Services & CFO at 
780.242.1263. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Paul Jankowski 
Chief Executive Officer 
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